
From: emmie
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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Do not remove the beloved tress lined up along Greenleaf Avenue. Without the trees in
uptown Whittier outdoor seating for small businesses wouldn’t have a shaded area to offer. 

Planting new trees would take a minimun of three years to fully grow; no environmental
assessment has been made about the health of our community without these trees. 

Stop making beautification plans without looking into the details; Uptown Whittier is a prized
possession of our community so treat it like one!
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